
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

City of Weldon Spring 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT given that the City of Weldon Spring will conduct a Public 

Hearing before the Planning & Zoning Commission on Monday, November 6th, 2023, at 7:30 P.M. in the 

Weldon Spring City Hall located at 5401 Independence Road, Weldon Spring, Missouri, and before the 

Board of Aldermen on Thursday, November 9th, 2023, at 7:30 P.M. in the Weldon Spring City Hall 

located at 5401 Independence Road, Weldon Spring, Missouri, concerning proposed amendments to the 

City’s Zoning regulations, made in conformance with State Statutes and to update various zoning 

regulations (pertaining to front entry garages, billboards, electronic billboards, and temporary 

signage). 

 

The public is invited to attend.  Also, written comments are welcome and should be submitted to the City 

Clerk, Bill Hanks at bhanks@weldonspring.org. Anyone with disabilities needing assistance should 

contact City Hall at 636-441-2110 before the Hearing to make accommodations to attend. 

 

For additional information please contact Steve Lauer, City Planner, at 636-441-2110 – ext. 106.   Copies 

of all the proposed amendments are available for public inspection at the Weldon Spring City Hall and 

online at www.weldonspring.org.  
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